

Site Council Minutes- January 29, 2018 3:00-4:00

Present:

Katie Adams, Kitty DeMoss, Debra Dunbar, Rebecca Walker, Tracie Holmstedt, Shelly McKnight, Laura Post, Robert Wheaton, Cyndol Claycamp

1) Indistar indicators- family and community involvement

- **FC3.1- Partially implemented/Room for improvement/ focus point for next time?**
 - More welcoming entrance/ school environment
 - 7th grade connections with parents/ conferences
 - More club promotion
- **FC3.2- Fully implemented**
 - Art grant, south Slough, fish hatchery, ect...
- **FC3.3- Fully implemented**
- **FC3.4- Partially implemented**
 - Provide opportunities “hw night”, “how to help your students with math” night, ect.
 - Send home video, some sort of homework help via technology
- **FC3.5- Fully implemented**
- **FC3.6- Partially implemented**
 - Better than last year with parents on school site council, PBIS, safety team
- **FC3.7-Partially implemented- revisit later**
 - Jenn and Marianne planning on continuing CIS with 7th graders
 - Talent search working with 6th and 7th graders
 - PD with Millicoma talking about student goals
- **FC3.8-Fully implemented**
 - Reader board, robo calls, newsletters, ect...

2) Chromebooks

- Carts are in but still waiting for Chromebooks
- Jayna will come over on Feb. 16th to work with staff

3) Good of the order

- Budget-only $\frac{1}{3}$ of field trip funds used so far. Last year we budgeted \$7,000, for next year maybe reduce to \$3,000.
- Look into going back to where kids bring school supplies from home instead of the school buying them.
- Shelly will send a copy of the budget to the team to look over and make suggestions.